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VEHICLE TRANSPORT EXEMPTIONS IN RESPONSE TO HURRICANE HELENE 

 

TO ASSIST WITH EMERGENCY RESPONSE AND RELIEF EFFORTS RESULTING FROM HURRICANE HELENE, 
THE ILLINOIS SECRETARY OF STATE HAS GRANTED REGISTRATION EXEMPTIONS FOR OUT-OF-STATE 
VEHICLES TRAVELING IN ILLINOIS. 

 

THESE INCLUDE UTILITY, EMERGENCY EQUIPMENT, SUPPLY AND DEBRIS CLEAN-UP VEHICLES 

 

THIS EXEMPTION IS IN EFFECT FROM OCTOBER 9, 2024, TO NOVEMBER 1, 2024. 
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